
Dear Applicant,  

Congratulations! You are being considered for admission to the RN-BSN program at Olivet Nazarene University. One of the steps 
for admission is your acknowledgment of the requirements to be completed and passed prior to beginning of your practicum 
hours, using CastleBranch (fee required): 

• Criminal background check
• Urine drug screening

Emails will be sent prior to the beginning of NRSG 326 which will include instructions, practicum overviews, and forms.  The 
background check and drug screening must be completed prior to beginning practicum hours in NRSG 326: Community Health 
Nursing. We are contractually obligated to report flagged backgrounds to potential practicum sites. Practicum sites will then 
determine if the student can be placed/accepted at the site for practicum. You will not be allowed to start your practicum hours 
until these requirements are completed with a clear result. Please check your Olivet email account on a regular basis. 

In order to move forward with your admissions process, please acknowledge these requirements by signing below and returning 
this letter to Admissions by email at onlineadmissions@olivet.edu. 

We are excited that you have chosen to continue your education with Olivet Nazarene University! We are looking forward to 
completing the admissions process with you as soon as we receive your signature below. If you have any questions, please call 
your admissions counselor at 877-4-OLIVET (877-465-4838). 

Sincerely, 

Susan Enfield, MSN, RN, PEL-CSN Tiffany Greer, PhD, RN, MSN 
RN-BSN Program Director Associate Dean, School of Nursing 

2/9/2023


